
 

  

February  2015 

 

Allow The Children is sending two groups to Burundi, Africa during the 

month of February 2015.   Michael Cook and Pastor Adam Read will teach              

a module in the Timothy Bible School, praying and expecting that the Lord will  

multiply His  Word through the leaders who receive the training.    

Sue Cook with board member Debbie Kibler and new staff missionary Jannah  

Cooter will go to work among our children, especially on the task of getting new 

photos and progress reports needed for  the sponsorship program.  We will be 

visiting the School for the Deaf, the School for the Blind, the Rainbow Ministries    

as well as others.  
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Please consider 

adding some 

amount to your 

gift for the       

office expenses. 

PO Box 15039      Lynchburg, VA     24502           

434-426-1807     sue@allowthechildren.org 

www.allowthechildren.org 

mailto:sue@allowthechildren.org


Ephphatha  School  for the Deaf                                                                                            
Over 100 children learn to speak and listen with their hands.  The new ones who have                              

come for this school year may be hearing of the Savior for the first time when                                             

they learn enough sign to establish communication. 

Gihanga  School for the  Blind                                                                                         
Blind children are learning to read with their hands, worship with their voices                                           

and make beautiful crafts that can be sold to help make their living someday.  

Timothy Bible School                                                                                                          
Village pastors come from many areas of the country  to learn more of God’s  Word                                   

that they can take back to  multiply among their people.   Allow The Children is                                    

providing teachers, materials and expenses for these training modules.  

 

 

    

 

 

 Pray for Burundi 

 

Rainbow Homes                                                                                                                                    
Abandoned  babies are placed in African foster homes—usually with widows who provide care       

while child sponsorship provides the support.  Almost 100 children are being helped under this 

program. As each child is sponsored, it makes us able to say, “YES” to the next one.                                          

Children for Sponsorship                                                                                                    
All of the  Burundi ministries need more sponsors.  As the Lord draws more sponsors, we  can be the 

answer to prayer for many more  children.  $30/month makes a difference in the life of a child. 

February Mission Teams                                                                                                
Please pray for our teams as we minister in Burundi during the month of February.   We have our 

objectives and plans and schedule, but trusting the Lord to make the trip what He wants  it to be. 

Grateful for your prayers as we serve Him. 

 

 


